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POLICE REPORT FOR QUENIBOROUGH PCM 24/5/2023 

The following crimes have been reported over the past thirty days: 

20/4 at 1700 hrs on Ridgemere lane. A vehicle was broken into and a Laptop stolen. 

25/4 overnight at 1487 Melton road. Large plant equipment was stolen from site. Later recovered in 

west Yorkshire. Enquiries are ongoing. 

30/4 at 1525 hrs at Branstons garage on Melton road. A vehicle made off without paying for fuel. 

2/5 overnight on Campion Ave. A garden shed was broken into and items stolen. 

9/5 overnight at Queniborough Lodge on Melton road. An empty property was broken into and 

damage caused and graffiti sprayed. 

16/5 at 1115 hrs at Branstons garage on Melton road. Items were stolen from the shop. 

 

I also wanted to update you on the problem of speeding along Barkby road.  

I sent a request for the Camera van to do some speed checks but unfortunately it does not fit the 

criteria they need to fulfil. 

Therefore ,I am trying to arrange a time when the Beat team can carry out some checks and issue 

tickets to offending drivers. This may be several weeks away but I will keep you updated of any 

results. 

Please get in touch with any questions. 

Regards, PCSO 6098 Lesley Harrison. 

 


